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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Purple class. 
Purple class White class Pink class 

93% 90% 90% 
 

Key stage 1 attendance class winner this week is Yellow class. 
Red Orange Yellow Green Blue 

95% 88% 98% 95% 97% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
To all our children, parents, carers, staff and governors, 

 thank you for all your support.  

Have a great Summer! 

 

A Big Thank You! 

To Mrs. Senogles and all our wonderful governors who give so much of their own time to make Creswell 

C. of E. Infant and Nursery School a great place for our children. Mr. and Mrs. Froggatt have retired 

from the Governors after many years of service. We thank them both for the fantastic hard work 

and passion that they have contributed over those years. We will miss you on the Governors but hope 

to see you again at the Christmas Fayre. 

To all the parents and carers who gave so much of their time helping in classes, accompanying us on 

trips, changing library books or helping at the Summer Fayre. We appreciate all your support. 

Finally, to all the staff, thank you for all your hard work and dedication.  

 

Governors 

In September we will be looking for new Governors to join our team. If you think you might be 

interested and want to know more about the commitment, please talk to Claire Senogles (Chair of 

Governors). You will find her in Earlybirds Day Nursery opposite our main Reception. 

Leavers Assembly 

The leavers assembly was amazing! Well done to both classes for their singing, it was very 

emotional.  

To all our Year Two children. Thank you for working so hard and we hope you continue to enjoy 

your time at School. All the staff are very proud of you and we will dearly miss you all, 

remember to come back and visit! 

 
Summer Fayre 

The Summer Fayre was a fantastic success, great to be outside in the sunshine! We raised £900 

which will be put towards equipment plus all the exciting Golden Time and classroom activities we 

provide throughout the year. The PTA also raised funds and more information is on their Facebook 

page. Thank you to everyone who came along to support school. 

 

Last day of School – Friday 20th July 2018 

School re – opens to children on Tuesday 4th September 2017 

 

Year Two to Creswell Juniors 

Monday 16th July – Please bring Year 2 children to the Infants at the usual time of 8:40am ready for 

the teachers to walk them down to the Juniors. Please pick them up from the juniors at 3:15 then 

Tuesday onwards please drop them off at juniors and pick them up at 3:15 ready for their last week 

of term. 


